
Chemainus Residents Association 2024 Annual General Meeting 

Report from the Chair

Thank you to all the CRA members who faithfully attend these meetings.  There would 
be no Residents Association without you!

Some of you might think that we already had the 2024 AGM last spring on March 21st.  
That meeting was actually the 2023 AGM which had been deferred for various reasons. 
Prior to our business meeting we hosted a “fireside chat” with a panel of experts about the 
effects of climate change on Chemainus. This was a very valuable and well-attended 
event.

Following this brief business meeting we also having a public meeting but it will take 
place after the b

The eight months after the March 21st meeting were unfortunately marked by 3 
resignations from the Board for personal reasons leaving Craig and I as a “table for two”.  
We are grateful to those Board members who had to leave for their support when they 
were very much needed.  Also thanks to Lorraine Taylor who, although not on the Board, 
continued to maintain our membership list and monitor our finances.

Normally we would have had an all-candidates meeting for the Provincial election but 
COVID once again interfered with normality and we lacked the resources to organize that 
event.

We are grateful to the individuals who have agreed to stand for election to the 2024 
Board.  I’m confident that we can now return to our work of canvassing Chemainiacs 
about their concerns and priorities, hosting public information meetings about local issues 
and organizing all-candidates meetings.

Kathy Wachs
Chair


